
Advertisement for Bids 

SOUTHERN SANDOVAL COUNTY ARROYO 

FLOOD CONTROL AUTHORITY 

(SSCAFCA) 

RIO MORA RD IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

INVITATION FOR BID 

IFB# 2020-04 

The Southern Sandoval County Arroyo Flood Control Authority (SSCAFCA) requests competitive sealed bids for 

Construction Services for the Rio Mora Rd Improvements PROJECT. 

Contact person:  Deborah Casaus, Procurement Officer at (505) 892-7246. 

SSCAFCA will accept bids until September 10, 2020 at 3:00 pm local time at its office at which time the public 

opening and reading of bids received will begin. Bids received after the deadline will not be considered.  A Non-

Mandatory Pre-Bid Conference will be held on September 1, 2020 at 10:00 am onsite at the intersection of Rio 

Mora Rd and Rio Vista Dr (Map attached).  Attendance at the Pre-Bid Conference for this project is NOT mandatory 

to qualify to submit a Bid. 

p 

Instructions to Bidders, bidding forms, and other contract documents, including plans, etc., to be used in 

connection with the submission of bids (“Contract Documents”), may be reviewed and downloaded as PDF files 

from the SSCAFCA website at http://www.sscafca.org.     

SOUTHERN SANDOVAL COUNTY 

ARROYO FLOOD CONTROL AUTHORITY 

/s/ Chuck Thomas, PE 

Executive Engineer 



SSCAFCA IFB# 2020-04 Rio Mora Rd Improvement Project 

The non-mandatory Pre-bid Meeting will be held onsite at 10:00am on 9/1/2020. We will meet at the intersection of Rio Mora Rd and Rio Vista 

Dr. The meeting location is indicated with a red star in the map. 

 

Pre-bid Meeting 

Location 


